
Show Season 2022 Reporting 

 

For the show season 2022 and going forward, local show reports will be featured on the 
ADS website as opposed to being printed in a Supplement to the December Bulletin. 
With the elimination of the December Bulletin we felt it was not practical or economical 
to continue to print the supplement.    

The goal is to have the show information available on the ADS website by December 
1st each year.  In addition, the on-line show reports can be longer when necessary and 
they will be searchable. If you want hard copy, you will be able to print all or part of the 
document using the print capability of pdf.  We are also hoping to add some pictures.  

The data input will be very similar to last year.  Donna Lane will be heading up the effort 
and will provide the excellence she has over the last several years. We hope that all the 
societies will participate by providing their results.  To that end, we are asking each 
society to identify a reporter for their society.  This reporter is possibly/probably not 
the same as the reporter for classification data to the Classification Committee.   This 
process is totally separate. The reporting skills necessary will be the ability to fill in a 
simple Excel Spreadsheet or enter data into a "fillable" pdf form.  And the reporter will 
need a commitment to honoring deadlines.   

Please have the reporter for your society register as such at https://dahlia.org/show-
reporter-registration by 7/15/2022.  It is very important that we have this reporter 
information by July 15 so that all the communication will be available to your society.  

Have a great show season and we look forward to honoring your winners on the ADS 
website. 

 


